[image: image1.jpg]X NFB

Of Virginia



[image: image2.jpg]( Voice of the Nation’s Blind





August 22, 2015
To Whom it May Concern:

We are writing to ask your help.  The National Federation of the Blind of Virginia will be holding our annual convention the weekend of Friday, October 30– Sunday, November 1, 2015. We are seeking gift certificates to be used as door prizes.  When door prizes are called, the name of the business that donated the gift certificate is announced.  We invite you to provide one or more gift certificates?  It helps if the certificate is not less than $25 in value.

The National Federation of the Blind of Virginia is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization.  The NFBV will be pleased to provide you with a letter from the Internal Revenue Service granting us tax-exempt status.

The National Federation of the Blind is a nationwide organization of blind people.  We assist blind children and adults to obtain the training and encouragement they need to live normal, productive lives.  We receive no government funding and operate on individual donations.  This summer in Virginia, we conducted a very successful program to introduce young blind children to Braille.  We want them to grow up to be literate, employed and contributing members of their communities.

We deeply appreciate any assistance you can provide.

Sincerely yours,
Michael G. Kasey 

President
National Federation of the Blind of Virginia (NFBV) 




